
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that you've had a fantastic week. At our OSHC we've been busy with a wide 
range of activities, promoting physical, creative, and culinary experiences for the children. Here's a recap of what we've 
been up to: 

Physical Activities Galore: Last week was a whirlwind of excitement as we engaged in numerous physical activities to 
keep our little ones active and energetic. We had soccer matches, nail-biting netball games, thrilling sessions of "Stuck 
in the Mud," an adventurous "Night in the Museum," and the colourful game of "Colour Tips." Our children had an 
absolute blast, showcasing their skills and teamwork. 

Creative Minds at Work: In addition to physical activities, we nurtured creativity through various projects. The kids 
had a blast making Pom Poms for Beanies, which they proudly took home to show off their crafting prowess. We also 
embarked on DIY Spinner projects, creating dazzling Spinner battles filled with fun and laughter. The children's 
imagination soared as they indulged in these creative pursuits. 

Culinary Adventures: Our little chefs also joined in the fun with some delicious cooking activities. One of the highlights 
was preparing "Fried Rice with Veggies," where the kids not only enjoyed the cooking process but also relished the 
scrumptious food they prepared together. It's always heartwarming to see them explore new tastes and learn valuable 
life skills. 

Next Week's Theme: "Creative" Exploration: As we look ahead to the coming week, our theme will revolve around 
fostering creativity even further. We have an exciting lineup of activities planned, including: 

1. Photo Frames with Paddle Pops: Get ready for a crafting adventure as we create beautiful photo frames using Paddle 
Pops. Child's artistic talents will shine through! 2. Sand Art: A tactile and mesmerizing experience awaits as we explore 
the world of sand art. Watch as vibrant colours come to life with each grain of sand. 3. Tissue Caterpillars: Crafty 
caterpillars will crawl their way into the child's heart in this fun and imaginative project. 4. Colouring In: We'll provide 
a variety of colouring sheets to encourage the child's creativity and artistic expression. 

Of course, we'll also continue to offer cooking and outdoor activities that spark curiosity and foster new skills.  

We greatly value your feedback and open communication. If you have any comments, questions, or suggestions, please 
don't hesitate to reach out to us. Your insights help us continually improve the OSHC experience for the children. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your little ones. We look forward to another exciting week 
filled with laughter, learning, and creativity. 

Warm regards, 
Mairaj & OSHC Team 
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